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Dear Legislators, 

 

I hope to count on your support of the Night Skies bill, HB 3202, which seeks to 

mitigate the detrimental effects of light pollution on our environment. 

 

It’s time for Oregon to get to work to address this issue. Light pollution can disrupt 

carefully choreographed ecosystems including impacting animals' feeding habits, 

migration, and predator/prey relationships, and can have far-reaching effects on 

human health as well. 

 

Let's protect our night skies now while we still have them, instead of trying to restore 

them after they're gone! 

 

Sincerely, McKenzie 

 

--------------------------------------- 

From: 

McKenzie Joslin-Snyder 

Portland 


